
 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
 

Friday 13th November marks the 40th birthday of the National charity 'Children in 

Need'! 
  
To raise money for this very worthy charity, our Catering Manager and his wonderful 

team are making shortbread 'Pudsey' biscuits which students will be able to purchase 

for 50p each. All proceeds will go to the 'Children in Need' appeal. 
  
To ensure there are enough Pudsey biscuits available for all those who would like one, 

we are asking students to pay for their biscuit in advance.  The deadline for payment 

is Tuesday 10th November and Form Tutors will collect payments in sealed collection 

boxes.  Please try, wherever possible, to give your daughter the correct money as 

change will not be available.   
 
Biscuits will be individually wrapped and will be delivered to Form rooms on Friday 13th 

November during colour time. 
  
Please be advised, the biscuits contain the following allergens - Gluten, Cereal, Milk 

and Wheat - students are asked to use this information to self-manage their allergies. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 

 

Nimie Bunyard 

Community Manager 

FODS Trustee  
7 Yellow Form Tutor 

Davison CE High School for Girls 

01903 233835 

 
 
 


